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July 21, 2022 
 

Interstate 65 Accident Results in Fatality 
 
At approximately 5:27 AM, Boone County Communications received a 911 call advising that a 
pedestrian had been struck by a semi tractor-trailer in the area of I-65, at approximately the 129.4 
Southbound, Zionsville, IN. As a result of this accident, the pedestrian did pass away due to the 
nature of their injuries.  
 
Currently, this incident is under investigation by the Boone County Fatal Alcohol Crash Team. We are 
currently in the process of trying to identify the deceased party and make contact with family. Please 
be respectful to that fact and bear with us as we continue to look into this matter. Appropriate updates 
will be provided when new information becomes available. 
 
 
Assisting Agencies: 
Zionsville Fire Department 
Zionsville Police Department 
Whitestown Metropolitan Police Department 
Boone County Coroner’s Office 
Indiana State Police 
Indiana Department of Transportation 
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